Scholarship Application Form

Teen Retreat SUMMER 2016
Dear Friend,

We are delighted in your interest in the Teen Retreat. In order to better understand your need for a scholarship, please fill out this application. Then send the completed form to Cvann@TSLorg. The Scholarship Committee will respond to you as soon as possible. You can email cvann@tsl.org if you have any questions.  

Thank you!  Scholarship Committee
Please provide us with the following information:

1. Applicant’s name: 

2. Applicant’s age:  

3. Mailing address:  
4. Phone number: 

5. E-mail Address: 

6. Parent’s name(s): 

7. Parent’s E-mail address  (if available): 

Some general or specific information that helps us to understand the need for scholarship and other financial aid, i.e. (Registration for Summer 2016 Teen Retreat is $200) 
PLEASE BE SPECIFIC AS POSSIBLE:

· How much scholarship money is requested so the teen(s) can attend
· How many children in the family are attending

· Estimate other expenses such as travel that you will incur

· General circumstances requiring the scholarship

Please remember we have limited scholarship funds and are trying to make sure the teens who want to attend are not kept away because of money.  Review your circumstances and ask for the minimum amount necessary for you to attend.  Also look for other sources of support such as your local study group or fundraising projects. Thank you for your consideration and we look forward to seeing you at the retreat.

